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CURRICULUM NEWSLETTER INGLETON C OF E PRIMARY  

Autumn Term 1 2024 

Chestnut Class 
 

This half term, in 
Chestnut Class, we 
will be learning 
about … 
 

 

 

English  
 
This term Chestnut class will be working on 

writing a traditional tale with a twist using 

‘The True Story of The Three Little Pigs’ by 

Jon Scieszka to inspire us. We will then be 

moving onto poetry, using the poem 

‘Strange’ as a stimulus. Finally, we will be 

writing an narrative based on the story ‘Star 

in a jar’. During guided reading sessions, we 

will be reading and answering questions 

based on the book ‘A Bear Called 

Paddington’ by Michael Bond. Our end of 

day story is ‘The Night Bus Hero.  

 

 

Maths 
During maths lessons, children will cover the 

following units: Place Value, and Addition 

and Subtraction. As part of our Maths 

lessons, we will complete 10 minute warm 

ups, covering all aspects of Maths and 

practicing our times tables in preparation 

for the Year 4 times table test later in the 

year.  Scan the QR code for some great 

resources that you can enjoy at home.  
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Science 
In Science lessons this half term we will be 
learning about Animals including humans. 
We will be learning all about the Digestive 
System. We will be investigating what each 
organ in the system does. We will then be 
learning about teeth and the importance of 
oral hygiene.  

  
RE  
Our RE big question this half term is ‘What 

do Christians learn from the Creation Story?’ 

Children will learn about the book of Genisis 

and have time for reflection We will be 

discussing the world around us and how 

God expected us to look after it.  
 
Music  
In Music lessons the children will complete a 

six-week unit of work based on ‘Don’t stop 

Believin’. They will listen to and appraise 

different tracks, sing and play instruments.  

 

 

 

History 
 

 

 

 

 

Our history theme this term is ‘20th Century 

Migration’. This unit looks at the big picture of 

migration to Britain over time. The unit as a 

whole builds upon previous learning and invites 

further reflection on the reasons for migration, 

the diverse experiences of different migrant 

groups and the impact of migration on life in 

Britain. 

 

Art and Design  
During Art and Design lessons, children will take 

inspiration from the artist Sonia Boyce. Children 

will learn about Sonia Boyce and her style, 

analyse specific artwork and explore drawing 

and painting techniques.   

 
PE 
In PE lessons, this term children will be learning 

about Tag Rugby with staff from Staindrop 

School and will be participating in invasion 

games with Sports Enterprise.  

 
COMPUTING 
In Computing, children will be completing a unit 

called ‘Quizzing’ where they will explore and 

create different types of quizzes.  


